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Deep Cleaning to Ensure Reliable Sewers 

 
South Gippsland Water will be utilising specialist cleaning devices to maintain reliable sewerage services 
and minimise sewer blockages and spills.   
 
Managing Director Philippe du Plessis said that, “Customer feedback has been clear that reliable 
services are paramount, particularly when it comes to managing sewerage systems.  The program 
commencing this month will provide an intensive cleaning of problematic sections of sewer.  The 
cleaning program marks a $70,000 investment into reliable sewerage services.  A number of 
technologies will be deployed including eduction to ‘vacuum’ heavy silts and sediments out of pipes and 
a combination of cutter blades/pressure washers to remove potential blockages before problems occur.” 
 
Leading up to Christmas, contractors GMA Environmental will be embarking on a substantial sewer 
cleaning program across network ‘hotspots’ in Wonthaggi, Inverloch, Leongatha, Korumbura and Foster. 
The majority of the work will target critical and problematic sewers in Inverloch, Wonthaggi and 
Leongatha.  The works involve using specialised trucks with high pressure cleaning equipment to 
dislodge partial sewer  blockages, which are usually caused as a result of cooking fats/oils, wet wipes 
being flushed or tree roots infiltrating the sewer pipes. In addition these trucks have the capability to 
suction up any heavy sediments or silts that have accumulated in the sewer pipes. 
 
The cleaning program should not interrupt services to the community.  Every effort will be made to 
minimise any inconvenience to customers and the general public.  Properties identified as having a 
sewer manhole within their property boundary will receive separate notification and correspondence 
regarding access to the manholes. 
 
Customers with queries regarding the work are welcome to contact South Gippsland Water’s Customer 
Service and Faults line on 1300 851 636. Current information regarding the location of any works and 
any service interruptions will be available on South Gippsland Water’s website www.sgwater.com.au or 
follow us on Facebook ‘SouthGippslandWater’ and Twitter @sthgippswater. 
 

  
 
 

Media Release 
 

Wednesday 22nd November 2017  


